ks

EDWARD FRANCIS SMALL TEACHING HOSPITAL

»

THE REPUBLIC OF THZ GAMBIA

HAEMODIALYSIS UNIT

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This letter is a recommendation for Ms. Amie Njie an Enrolled nurse (EN) working at tl e hemodialysis
unit since 2019. Throughout this this period as a dialysis nurse, I have supervised her whilst she worked
in the capacity as an EN. Therefore pursuing her dreams will greatly benefit her academic career.

Amie Njie has been an absolute pleasure to work with. She has always delivered the wo 'k assigned to her
within time and has brought her creativity to the table. She has also engaged with her co-workers and has
used her creative potential to the best of her ability and has been an important as .ct to the unit.

Therefore I believe that if you give her a chance to pursue her desired course, she will excel and prove to
be the most worthy candidate.

Please feel free to contact me if you need any further information regarding her «uitabily for the

program.

Sincerely

Mrs. Marie Noel Jatta
Ag. Matron

Hemodialysis Unit.




